
Important Dates 

 
03/01/18     New Term Starts  

08/01/18 Year 3 Parent  
  meetings 

09/01/18 Whole school Parent  

  meetings 

10/01/18 Parent meetings (excluding 
  Y3) 

09/02/18 Last day of term 

19/02/18 Children return after Half 
  term 

28/03/18 Last day of term 

16/04/18 Children return from  
  Easter break 

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road  
Camel’s Head  
Plymouth    
PL2 2EL  
Email: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
 
Tuesday 19th December 2017  

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Alison Nettleship 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 

Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down  

 

Site Manager update 

**Reminder - Please can everyone keep to the footpaths and take extra 

care as the weather gets colder and the ground gets icy.  

Please also be reminded that the ‘blue’ gates are open until 9.20am and access to 

and from the school should be via this route not the main office. 

Thank you. 

Parentpay  

Please clear ALL debts before the end of term. NO account should have a 

debt over the Christmas period.        

**REMINDER OF DEBT POLICY** 

Day 1  Child has a meal  - Text sent 

Day 2 Debt remains  - Another text and request a packed lunch be provided 

Day 3 Phone call to parents  -  Request a packed lunch is provided until debt is cleared 

Day 4  Head of School informed (and Education Welfare Officer if neccessary). If no  

  packed lunch is provided from home, child given a sandwich from the kitchen which 

  will incur same cost as a hot meal. 

Day 5  Meeting arranged with Katy Dow (FSA) or Head of School to consider action. 

 

We return to Week 3 of the dinner menu but don’t forget it will be Wednesday!      Thank you 

We have finally made it to the end of the Autumn term! It 

was so lovely to see all the children in their Christmas 

jumpers today, allowing us to celebrate a term of hard 

work in a festive way. Over the past weeks it has been 

lovely to see you all supporting us in events such as our 

fundraiser for the Rainbow Project, our school Christmas 

fair, the Foundation nativity and our Christmas jumper 

day today.  

To all of the children, thank you for working so hard,   

enjoy your Christmas break and we look forward to    

seeing you back in school on the 3
rd

 January 2018.   

To all the parents and carers, a huge thank you to you all 

for your continued support and engagement in school 

life. We could not do it without you!  

To all of the staff, thank you for your dedication and hard 

work through this term. Enjoy your break so you are 

ready for the Spring term.  

Finally, I would like to wish you all a very Merry      

Christmas and a Happy New Year.  



Christmas at WMCPA 

 

 


